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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

You are receiving this letter because our school is in receipt of Pupil Premium funding for your child. Each 

year, schools have to review their pupil premium spending and evaluate the impact that spending has had. 

In addition to the Pupil Premium support in place in school, your child will receive the following Pupil 

Premium Package. For the 2021/2022 academic year, the package will consist of the following: 

 Uniform (5 branded items and polo shirts) 
 A school photo pack of your choice 

 A book each half term 

 A magazine subscription (chosen from a selection provided by school) 

We will be in touch shortly to provide you with more information about this package. If in the meantime you 

have any questions, please contact myself mrs.wagg@thegrangeschooldaventry.net or Amy Clayton 

mrs.clayton@thegrangeschooldaventry.net 

Kind regards, 

Elaine Wagg 

Pupil Premium Lead 
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